From:

Sent: 04 January 2019 20:43
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Fwd: B4066 Link Rd
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: [N

Date: 4 January 2019 at 13:20:42 GMT
To: local.plan@stroud.gov.uk
Subject: B4066 Link Rd

To Stroud Planning

As alocal resident in Berkeley Heath we have been informed of more
proposed

housing being built in Sharpness,Wanswell and already building in Berkeley
of the B4066,

My concerns are that before more housing is proposed/ agreed surely Stroud
Council

must look at completing the link road to the A38 from the roundabout,

before entering down into Berkeley.

The B4066 is a fast dangerous road already, the traffic of HGV and (construction
vehicles)and more vehicle coming through this part of Berkeley Heath it

Is really the only way apart from Arlington Lane in and out of Berkeley,Sharpness
Wanswell,

The completion is a must to divert heavy and fast traffic away from homes and pedestrians as
there is not a pavement to walk on along the B4066.

I believe it was turned down a few years ago on the grounds that there was not a need to
complete the Link Rd to the A38 because of the small population in and around Sharpness
and Berkeley, and now Wanswell, but as the amount of

new homes proposed surely this must be readdressed.



I trust you will raise my concerns and reply after looking at the previous reasons of
dismissing of why The Council did not approve the bypass of the A38.

Regards

Sent from my iPad=



